
 

  

Friday 20th March 2020 

Classroom News 

This week we have received a very special delivery of our 
caterpillars. We have been learning about the life cycle of a 

caterpillar and have begun to read The Very Hungry 
Caterpillar. We like watching the caterpillars move about and 
are enjoying watching them grow. We have also been working 
hard on ordering the days of the week. Please keep practicing 

these with us as we sometimes get stuck naming the days after 
Wednesday! 

School Closure 

You will find a pack in your child’s bag which contains activities 
that you can carry out during our school closure. We hope that 

you will enjoy completing these activities and they will help 
the children to keep a routine at home.  Additional documents, 
with activities available, can be found on the Class Page. If you 
have any questions I will be contactable during school hours: 

a.bamber@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

During our closure we will continue to think about you in our 
prayers. Please keep safe, keep smiling and we look forward to 

seeing you all again in school soon. 

Mrs Bamber, Mrs Gingell & Mrs Perry 

 

Important Dates 

Please check the website for 
updates in school at this time.  

 

Curriculum Award – Jack for using a much louder and clearer voice. It has been lovely to hear 
his voice in class this week with other children. 

Christian Value Certificate for Creativity –   Lily for thinking about the life cycle of a butterfly 
and using this knowledge to build Lego models of the different stages 

 


